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NA18-2023 
7 November 2023 

  
 

NOTICE OF AMENDMENT 

 
 

Issuance of Information Circular regarding  
closure of My PEL Hub on 7 December 2023 

 
 
Please be informed that My PEL Hub will be closed on 7 December 2023, Thursday. 
Normal operating hours will resume on 8 December 2023, Friday.  
 
The abovementioned IC can be found at the CAAS website. 
 
Should you have any suggestions or comments on the above, please provide your 
feedback to https://go.gov.sg/feedback-on-publication. 
 
 
 
Issued by 
SAFETY POLICY AND PLANNING DIVISION 
CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY OF SINGAPORE 

https://www.caas.gov.sg/legislation-regulations/guidelines-advisory/general/information-circulars
https://go.gov.sg/feedback-on-publication

